
From: admin@footballsouthcoast.com <admin@footballsouthcoast.com> 
Sent: Thursday, 6 March 2025 11:26 AM 
Subject: Grants Update - March 2025 

  

Dear Member Clubs, 
 
Please refer to below email and link re Grants currently open/available. 
 
Grants Update 
 
 
Yours in football, 
Sonya Keir 
Football Development Manager Football South Coast 
Phone    (02) 42856929 
Address Ian McLennan Park, 50 Wyllie road, Kembla Grange 2526 
Website www.footballsouthcoast.com 
Email admin@footballsouthcoast.com 
_________________________________________________________________________________
__ 

 
  
IMPORTANT: This message is intended for the above mentioned, addressee and may 
contain confidential information. Access to this email by anyone else 
is unauthorised.  If you are not the intended recipient, please delete this message and 
notify the sender as any disclosure, copying, distribution or  action 
taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful.  Views 
expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and 
are not necessarily the views of the Football South Coast Board or any of its Directors 
 
 

 
From: Helen Armson <helena@footballnsw.com.au> 
Sent: Thursday, 6 March 2025 9:15 AM 
To: Helen Armson <helena@footballnsw.com.au> 
Subject: Grants Update - March 2025  

  
Good morning 
  

http://www.footballsouthcoast.com/
mailto:admin@footballsouthcoast.com


Please see link below to the grants update for March 2025. 
  
Grants Update 
  
Stronger Communities Programme Round 9 
  
The above grant is currently open and supports the Australian Government’s commitment to 
deliver social benefits in communities across Australia by funding projects in each of the 151 
Federal electorates.  The program provides grants for community projects to strengthen and 
benefit local communities and is part of the Government’s 2024-2025 budget initiatives. 
  
The objective of the program is to deliver infrastructure projects that provides social benefits for 
local communities across a number of areas including (but not limited to) below which may be 
relevant to your club or Association 

• Support or celebrate Indigenous Australians 
• Address gender inequality or discrimination in access to public infrastructure or sport 
• Enable or foster the use of electronic communications. 
• Support the participation and settlement of newly arrived (i.e. within the last 5 years) 

immigrants who are not citizens 
• Support the dignity of persons (including children) with disabilities by enhancing their 

access to public infrastructure 
You must be able to complete your project no later than 31 December 2025.  To be eligible you 
must have approval from your Member for Parliament so if interested, please reach out to your 
local Minister to register your interest and obtain their support. 
Federal Election 
A reminder the next Federal Election will be held before 17 May 2025. Now is the time to 
prepare your project documentation should you wish to approach prospective or current sitting 
candidates for financial support. 
As always, we are happy to provide letters of support for any applications for clubs and 
associations. 
   
Please distribute this information to your relevant stakeholders. 
  
Thanks 
Helen 
  
  

  
  

  
  

https://footballnsw.com.au/grants-and-funding/


 

 

Helen Armson (she/her/hers) 

Group Head of Strategic Partnerships & Corporate Affairs 
 

P: 02 8814 4405 

 

M: 0431 108 059 

 

E: helena@footballnsw.com.au 

   

Valentine Sports Park ,  Glenwood ,  NSW ,  2768 
 

  

www.footballnsw.com.au 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

  

tel:02%208814%204405
tel:0431%20108%20059
mailto:helena@footballnsw.com.au
https://footballnsw.com.au/
https://www.facebook.com/footballnsw
https://www.instagram.com/footballnsw
https://twitter.com/footballnsw
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCToFlwuKwvsT0g2jTS2VcOA
https://www.linkedin.com/company/football-nsw
https://www.playfootball.com.au/#whereCanIPlay


 

Football NSW acknowledges the Darug People as the traditional custodians of the lands  
where we work. We pay our respects to Elders past, present and future.  
We celebrate the diversity of Aboriginal peoples and their ongoing cultural connection to the land  
and waters of NSW. 

  

This e-mail (including any attachments) is strictly confidential and may be commercially sensitive. It may be read, copied and used only by 
the intended recipient. If you are not, or believe you may not be, the intended recipient, please advise the sender immediately by return e-
mail, delete both e-mails, destroy any copies and do not disclose their contents to any person. In these circumstances, any use or 
dissemination of this e-mail, or any other dealing based on this e-mail, is strictly prohibited and may be a breach of Australian law. No warranty 
is given by us that the integrity or security of this e-mail (including any attachments) has been maintained through transmission nor that it is 
free of viruses or any other defect or error. You should take full responsibility for virus checking. The opinions in this email may not necessarily 
reflect the opinions of Football NSW Limited. If the content of this email is personal or unconnected with our business, we accept no liability 
or responsibility for it. Formatting may have altered in transmission. [ECV140416t1104] 
 Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

 

  

    

 


